
For the Week of March 26 , 2007

Leadership Opportunities

The TDSB Student Super Council Leadership Conference and Elections will take place on Tuesday, April 24, 2007 from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. at the University of Toronto. 

If you are:

- currently in grades 9, 10 or 11, and interested in

  becoming an Earl Haig delegate  or 

-  planning to run for election to the Super Council

Come to a meeting in the Guidance Conference Room #133 on Wed., March 28th at 3:35 p.m., or make an appointment to see Mrs. Storms in Guidance by Fri., March 30th to receive more information and application forms.

The Ontario Secondary School Students 

 Association is hosting a Leadership Conference,     FLY: Finding Leadership in Youth, from Fri., Apr. 20th until Sunday, April 22nd  in Oshawa. If you would like to attend as a delegate or as a volunteer, please see Mrs. Storms in Guidance asap. The cost ranges from $30.00 to $125.00 depending on whether you are a delegate or work as a volunteer at the conference. Volunteers are needed as Leadership Developers and members of the Task Force and Security Crew.
University Visits

A representative from the University of Guelph will be here Thurs., March 29th starting at 3:30 p.m in the Guidance Conference Room #133 to speak with grade 12 students who have applied to the University of Guelph for September 2007.

A representative from the University of Waterloo will be here Fri., March 30th from 11 a.m. to noon  in the 

Guidance Conference Room, #133 to speak with grade 12 students who have applied to the University of Waterloo for September 2007.


SAT PREPARATION SEMINAR – 

A free SAT preparation seminar will be held at Earl Haig Secondary School in April.  Students who are interested in attending this one hour seminar should sign up with Mrs. Robertson-Craig in the Guidance Office BEFORE March 30.  This seminar is open to all grades.

SCHOLARSHIP NEWS
· Student Action on Human Rights Award

Deadline:  April 13, 2007

· The Aird Scholarship – Physical Disability

Deadline:  April 27, 2007

· McMaster University Reginald Bedford Piano Scholarship

Deadline:  May 18, 2007

· The Maurice Izzard Memorial Award – Physical Disability

Deadline:  May 30, 2007

· Ontario Hockey Federation Bursary Program: For dedication in education and hockey

Graduating Students

· Protected Persons or Recently Landed Immigrants of 1 year standing who were formerly Protected Persons.

Criteria:
good grades, financial need,




community involvement

      Deadline: April 13th
· Royal Bank Financial Lifeskills Scholarship

Criteria: community leadership; extra-curricular activities, special endeavours or circumstances, volunteer service, hobbies and career goals

Deadline:  May 11th 


Congress of Black Woman of Canada Youth Award
Criteria - African – Canadian

· Good grades “B” average

· Financial need

· Community service

Deadline:  April 24th
Garfield Weston Merit Scholarship for Colleges 

Are you active in your school or community?  Are you heading to college in the fall?  Do you want to make a real difference?

Then the Garfield Weston Merit Scholarship for Colleges is for you.

Go online to www.gwmsc.ca to secure an application.  

Some of the criteria for this scholarship are as follows: 

-Maintaining a minimum 75% average.
-Canadian Citizen or Permanent Resident.

-Financial Need NOT an issue.

Therefore, go online and read about this Entrance Scholarship worth between $2,500 and $50,000.  

GRANT AND LOAN INFORMATION

There is a new Ontario government website to help students navigate the confusing world of student grants, loans and scholarships. 

At http://osap.gov.on.ca/eng/intro.htm students can research the cost of programs they are considering as well as the aid for which they may qualify - including $496 million in scholarships offered by universities and colleges themselves. The website also provides tips on applying for student loans and grants and offers a tool for planning the repayment schedule after graduation.

PAID SUMMER CO-OP EXPERIENCE IN THE SKILLED TRADES

This is an opportunity for students to earn a credit AND be paid for painting or construction work done on school properties.  Students applying for this program must HAVE A FINANCIAL NEED, BE AT-RISK OF NOT ACQUIRING ENOUGH CREDITS TO GRADUATE.

For further information and/or an application, see Mrs. Eisen in Guidance.  This application will be due to Mrs. Eisen by April 6, 2007.

























